
  

 

  

RESULTS RELEASE FOR MUST A, B AND POSTGRADUATE STUDIES 
  

A recent meeting of the Senate this week approved results of examinations for MUST A, B 
and Postgraduate students.  
 
Students with outstanding fees balances will not be able to view their grades. This measure 
is in accordance with the university's policy on financial obligations. However, students 
who are on MUST Endowment Fund or are beneficiaries of the Higher Education Students 
Loans and Grants Board will have access to their grades regardless of any outstanding fees. 
All Undergraduate Students are, therefore requested to access their results through their 
portals and download a PDF results sheet.  
  
Meanwhile, students are advised to take note of the subjects in which they will sit for 
Supplementary examinations scheduled from Wednesday 17th July 2024. The timetable for 
these examinations will be released soon by Examinations Office. Results for ODeL students 
will be communicated by the end of Friday 12th July 2024.  
  
Fees payment  
The university does not receive cash or use any mobile money accounts, as such, all fees 
should be deposited into university bank accounts. Students will be required to submit 
proof of payment, by way of deposit slip on arrival on campus. Students can also pay 
through the online payment platform available on our webpage (www.must.ac.mw).  
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.must.ac.mw/
http://www.must.ac.mw/


  

 

Fees can be deposited into the following bank accounts:   
 
 
 NATIONAL BANK OF MALAWI                                     FDH BANK 

 
MUST Students Collection                                                 MUST Students Collection   
Current Account Number 1008811427                    Current Account Number 1070000218137  
National Bank Henderson Street Branch                        FDH Bank, Limbe Branch 

Swift Code NBMAMWMW     
 
Inquiries  
For more information or queries, please contact the following hotlines:  
       Registry: 0882642825 and 0988303632   

Examinations Office: 0988303631 and 0882642871.  
  
NOTE: Take note that MUST only communicates with students through the university’s 
media platforms or mass media but never through phone calls. Any communication 
through phone calls purportedly from university officials should be treated with caution as 
it could be the work of fraudsters. And no one should cheat any students or guardians to 
make fees payment through personal bank accounts or mobile money platforms (Mpamba 
or Airtel Money). The university will not be held accountable for anyone who will be 
swindled of their hard-earned money through such payment mechanisms.  
  

University Registrar                 July 11, 2024  

  

  

  


